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Dear Junior;

Welcome to your junior year of High School. Hopefully you are looking forward to a wonderful and
rewarding year. This year offers many challenges including preparing for the college application
process.

As a junior, you are offered the privilege of parking your vehicle on school grounds in the
designated yellow parking spaces reserved for students. In order to be eligible to park on school
grounds you must be in good standing, adhere to the basic rules outlined in the Student
Handbook, and attend a ‘Safe Driving' seminar at Pearl River High School conducted by a high
school administrator. Efigible students will be issued a parking sticker with a number provided
they have copies of the following: valid driver license, car registration and proof of insurance.
Students may not drive off campus or visit their car during the day. Once vehicles are
parked in the morning, they remain parked for the remainder of the school day unless there is a
pre-approved reason (doctor’s appointment, release time, etc.)

If you will be parking on school grounds, you must complete both sides of the enclosed Parking
Application and return it to Ms. Fran Spina along with copies of your driver license, car
registration and proof of insurance. The parking application is also available on the school
website.

Sincerely Yours,

il IAf

Michael Murphy
Principal



